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Ref: 2007-11-M107
July 25, 2007

TORONTO PEDESTRIAN COMMITTEE:

City Council on July 16, 17, 18 and 19, 2007, adopted the following Motion, without
amendment:

M107 Vehicles Driving lllegally on the Martin Goodman Trail and
Parking in Parks
Moved by Councillor Saundercook, seconded by Councillor Stintz

SUMMARY:

The Toronto Pedestrian Committee at its meeting on July 10, 2007,
considered a communication (July 6, 2007) from Paul Collier, regarding
vehicles driving illegally on Martin Goodman Trail and parking in parks.

On Wednesday, July 4, 2007, Mr. Collier encountered several cars driving
westbound on the Martin Goodman Trail and many more parked on the
grass of Coronation Park beside Remembrance Drive.

RECOMMENDATION:

1. That City Council direct appropriate staff to enforce, without
exception, the exclusion of private vehicles from Toronto’s
pedestrian trails and parks.
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